
Dear Lehigh Campus Community Members, 
 
The Council for Equity and Community (CEC) strongly supports The Lehigh Survey and asks you to take 
part if you haven't yet done so. 
 
Completing the survey is an important part of building a stronger and more inclusive Lehigh. The 
information collected from the survey will be shared with the campus, and the CEC will be using this 
information to inform our active efforts to support and promote a respectful and inclusive community. 
That's why it's vital we have the highest participation possible. 
 
Two faculty CEC members were a part of the team that created The Lehigh Survey, and they recently 
shared on the CEC blog why they believe it's so critical to have a strong response from students, faculty 
and staff. We invite you to read their thoughts here: https://cec.web.lehigh.edu/content/lehigh-survey-
why-it-matters. 
 
Remember: The survey closes at midnight Tuesday, November 10. Look for your personal link in your 
email inbox by searching "office of institutional research" or "The Lehigh Survey." 
 
Thank you on behalf of the entire CEC. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jennifer Swann, professor of Biological Sciences 
Joe Sterrett, Murray H. Goodman Director of Athletics 
Lori McClaind, director of Academic Transitions 
Tyrone Russell, director of Multicultural Affairs 
Rita Jones, director of the Women's Center 
Kathleen Hutnik, associate dean of Graduate Student Life 
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